From: Sledzinska, Elisa 
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 1:01 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Holiday Gift from Chinese Consulate in Chicago 

Steve, 

The CDA received a holiday gift of a case of Veuve Clicquot Brut Yellow Label from the Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Chicago. 

Since the CDA has a no gift policy, a decision was made to donate the gift to the USO of Illinois at O’Hare.  

Thank you. 

Elisa Sledzinska

Commissioner’s Office

Chicago Department of Aviation
